Professional Appraisers Association of South Dakota
PAASD

Board of Directors Meeting

June 16, 2004

Sioux Falls, SD

Meeting called to order at 6:52 pm

Members present were Randy Vance, Tom Rysavy, Terry Leibel, Marly Konstant, Marshall Miller, Peggy Bergman, Prentice Weaver and Craig Steinley

Old Business


Jerry Hulm sent report on committee to look into legislative action and possibly change appraisal licensing.  The report will be filled in the PAASD office.


Appraiser review committee on licensing program.  Their conclusion is there is no need to overhaul the current system.  The complaint process is where the largest changes are needed.  Perception is that one person has too much power for discipline and complaint process.  The committee is discussing the need for creation of an Appraiser review board to review the incoming complaints.  Suggested persons were Terry Leibel, Clint Hall, Allan Hatzenbeller and Ryan Mohr.  Terry Leibel and Sherry Bren are working together on logistics.  The committee will meet with Sherry at her office to go over procedures with “fine tooth comb”.  The advisory board is in favor of this review committee.  Randy Vance made the motion to cover meal and hotel expenses of appraisers coming in for this meeting regarding the complaint process.  Motion was seconded.  Discussion :  Licensing and upgrades are a separate issue from complaint process.  Those changes may come later.  Proposed time line would be to meet after September 1, then committee will decide where the process should go.  Report will be given at the October board meeting.  Randy Vance withdraws motion.  New motion to reimburse up to $100 to cover expenses for traveling committee members.  Seconded and approved.


Fall course will be October 7 & 8.  Marshall Swift, Residential & Commercial class provided by The Appraisal Institute.  Board meeting and class to be held at the Quality Inn, Rapid City.  Marly Konstant will be the liason with hotel.

2005 annual meeting in February  Wednesday will be ASFMRA, Thursday will be USPSP, Friday will be PAASD course.  The USPAP course income will be divided “per membership capita”.  PAASD board meeting will be held Wednesday night and the Membership meeting will be Thursday at lunch time.

New Business


Assessors Convention was in Sioux Falls at the Holiday Inn.  There were 100+  people in attendance at the PAASD sponsored social.  Limits should have been set for time and dollar amounts.  PAASD trinkets were distributed and fun was had by all in attendance.


Terry Leibel presented an idea for a PAASD newsletter.  He and Peggy Bergman will be working toward getting one out by fall.


Future CE courses were discussed.  Hosting a USPAP course for the County Assessors was discussed.  Joel Wendell and Joyce Dragseth are the Assessors Education Committee.  Craig Steinley talked about “Most Frequent USPAP Violations” as a 7 hour course, splitting the time between residential and commercial.

8:45 pm Tom Rysavy made the motion to adjourn.  Motion was seconded and passed.
